
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Mitzi Matthews"
Subject: RE: Aminoil Federal #1 Soil Analysis Results tracking number 2RP-3163
Date: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 8:43:00 AM

Mitzi,
 
These numbers look great.  Go ahead and get some “after” pictures for me.  Then you can go
 ahead and backfill this site and send in your final C-141 with your pictures.  Your final C-
141 should be exactly like your initial C-141 except the Final Report box at the top should be
 checked and you should update the “action taken” portion to reflect the work you
 completed.
 
Thank you,
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Mitzi Matthews [mailto:mitzi@dineroinc.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 8:32 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Aminoil Federal #1 Soil Analysis Results tracking number 2RP-3163
 
 
Heather,
Please find the attached Aminoil Federal #1 Soil Analysis Results. Thank you for all your help. Please
 let me know what else we need to provide.
 
 
Thank you,
 
Mitzi Matthews
Dinero Operating
432-684-5544
 
 
 

mailto:mitzi@dineroinc.com

